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Comments: As a long time cyclist and trail activist in Crested Butte, Colorado, I strongly feel that Ebikes should

be restricted to motorized trails. They have a motor, so are motorized. We are already experiencing over use of

our trail system and opening to the doors to a motorized user group will have bad consequences. Further trail

erosion, conflict to due high speeds, people opn trails that should not be there because they don;t know how to

bike. If they are allowed on on motorized trails, search and rescue trips will go up, more trail maintenance work

will need to be done and conflicts will arise between motorized and non motorized cycling factions. Keep non

motorized trails non motorized. Ebikes are motorized. This fact cannot be denied. Thanks for your time


